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Project Timeline

Kincaid Site Rezoning and Redevelopment Process
• The existing sites will need to be rezoned to the appropriate land use.

• Once new zoning regulations and heritage revitalization agreements
are approved by Council, the sale of the Kincaid site can proceed.

• Proceeds from the land sale at Kincaid will fund the costs associated
with design, approvals, renovation, and expansion of the Schou
redevelopment.
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WE ARE HERE

Council Reading

January 29, 
2018

Council 
reviewed the 
application 
and instructed 
staff to work 

with the School 
District to 

proceed to the 
public 

consultation 
phase.

Community 
Information 
Meeting

May 2018

The applicant 
notified 
neighbours 
and is 
collecting 

community 
feedback on 

the proposed 
Kincaid Street 

redevelopment. 

Rezoning Bylaw

Spring 2018

Council gives 
first reading to 
the Rezoning 
Bylaw and 
sets a date for 

Public Hearing. 

Public Hearing

Summer 2018

Staff collect 
public 
feedback and 
a decision 
is made by 

Council to 
approve, 

amend  or 
refuse the 

application.

Rezoning Approval 
/Subdivision

Fall 2018

The Kincaid site 
will be rezoned 
to single family 
zoning and 
subdivided 

subject to City 
requirements. 

SD to hold 
application at 

this point. 

Schou 
Redevelopment

Spring 2019
- Fall 2020

As part of 
redevelopment, 
heritage assets 
at the Schou site 
are rehabilitated 

and new facilities 
constructed. 

Once open, 
SD moves 

locations.

Kincaid Sale

Spring 2021

The Kincaid 
site will be 
sold to a 
development 
partner. 

Redevelop 
Kincaid Site

2021+

Development 
partner 
completes 
the rezoning /
subdivision and 

redevelops the 
Kincaid Street 

lots into single 
family homes. 

Rezoning 
Application

December 21, 
2017

A rezoning 
application 
was submitted 
for the Kincaid 
site to the City 

of Burnaby and 
was reviewed 

by municipal 
staff. 



Thank You 

For more information and the latest updates visit: 
www.burnabyschools.ca/

You can stay in touch through:
Phone   604-296-6900
Email     communications@burnabyschools.ca
Twitter   @burnabyschools
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